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NewsHour Weekend will join PBS’ trusted lineup of news and public affairs shows starting 

Saturday, September 7. The new 30-minute program, which will air Saturdays & Sundays at 6 

pm on WFYI 1 Public Television, will be anchored by PBS NewsHour’s senior correspondent Hari 

Sreenivasan and originate from WNET’s Tisch Studios in New York.  

 

Each weekend broadcast will feature original, in-depth field reporting on topics including education, 

healthcare, the economy, energy, science, technology, religion, finance and the arts. PBS 

NewsHour Weekend will employ a team of multimedia producers who will efficiently utilize the 

latest broadcast technology. Social media will be fully integrated into the program, allowing for 

dynamic conversation with viewers. 

 

Additionally, on Monday, September 9, Gwen Ifill and Judy Woodruff will officially begin their 

new duties as co-anchors and managing editors for the PBS NewsHour. It marks the first time that 

a network broadcast has had a female co-anchor team. Ifill and Woodruff will anchor the broadcast 

together Monday through Thursday each week. On Fridays, Woodruff will anchor solo as Ifill hosts 

Washington Week that evening. The PBS NewsHour can be seen weekdays at 6 pm on WFYI 1 

and 7 pm on WFYI 3. 
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About WFYI Public Media: 
For more than four decades, WFYI Public Media has served as a center of discovery for all ages. WFYI’s diverse 
public radio and television programs and services provide a foundation for early learning, inspire curiosity and serve 
as a catalyst for lifelong learning. To learn more about WFYI Public Media’s programs and educational services, visit 
the station’s Website — www.wfyi.org , “like” us on Facebook, or follow along on Twitter (via @wfyi and 
@wfyinews).     

mailto:lplummer@wfyi.org
http://www.wfyi.org/

